Oktoberfest: Broome celebrates Halloween early!

October 27, 2015

Saturday, October 24, marked SUNY Broome's first annual Oktoberfest. Even the crisp fall weather couldn't stop professors, Student Village residents and students alike from coming — Not to mention some of the cutest ghouls, goblins and little princesses Binghamton has to offer!

Organized by SUNY Broome's Event Management students, the festival included pumpkin painting, face painting, a haunted house and some yummy fall treats for all those who came. It was definitely a nice, family-oriented affair.

To end the festival, there was a Halloween costume contest where three adorable children won prizes for cutest costume, most creative costume and scariest costume.

Writer Samantha Figueroa is a SUNY Broome student.



Filed Under: Uncategorized

© 2022 · SUNY Broome

The Focus: SUNY Broome's Faculty & Staff Newsletter